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The Joint Select Committee on Deficit Reduction must focus on mandatory spending programs to be successful. 
Unfortunately, proposals to alter Medicare Part B drug reimbursement place a successful program and the 
patients it supports at risk and thus are not sound and sustainable reform policies that support overall debt 
reduction.
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